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Subject: 6.1.1 - Request to Speak - Zipp Neufeld - Facility Change Room Safety - File CK 100-26

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, March 5, 2023 10:29 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Request to Speak ‐ Zipp Neufeld ‐ Facility Change Room Safety ‐ File CK 100‐26 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, March 5, 2023 ‐ 22:29 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

Date: Sunday, March 05, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: They/them/theirs 

First Name: Zipp 

Last Name: Neufeld 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Ave B North 

City: Saskatoon  

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code: S7L  

What do you wish to do ?: Request to Speak 

If speaking will you be attending in person or remotely: In person 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Wednesday March 8 meeting 9:30 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Bathroom and Change Rooms for transgender community 
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Comments: 
Hello my name is Zipp. I use they/them pronouns and I am transgender nonbinary. 
 
At what point do I go from someone you protect to someone who is a threat? Not based on who I am or any of my 
actions but just based on my private parts.  
 
I deserve to age without fear that the bathroom or change space that allows me to feel safe and at peace be taken 
from me. I deserve to become an adult that has freedom to the change room I need. I deserve this right now and for 
my future so I urge council to allow all transgender people access the bathrooms and change rooms they need.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 

 


